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Monday 27th June 2022 
 

RE: Parent Survey Response – You said… We did… 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 We thank you for all your feedback in our Parent Survey in the Spring Term. We have carefully 
considered all the points you have made and have already made changes when/where possible.  
Please see below our ‘you said… we did…’ table, in response to your suggestions and comments.  
 
You said… We did… 

Too many pupil leadership groups so 
responsibilities are spread too thinly. 

Reduced the number of pupil leadership groups to Eco-
Warriors, School Council, Spiritual Committee, Team Captains 
and Heads of Pupil Leadership (formerly Head Boy and Head 
Girl) 

Improve communication about changes and 
development in school. 

Set up parent champion meetings that will run throughout 
2022 and 2023 to discuss key areas of school life and 
curriculum.  

Bring back enrichment afternoons.  This will return in September 2022, but will look slightly 
different.  
We will also be running Children’s University alongside this. 
Further details to follow. 

More opportunities for forest school. Miss Gough has now completed her Forest School Training 
and will begin forest school in September – this will be called 
Woodland School.  
Further details to follow. 

A sports coach to teach PE and Sports is missing. We will be utilising our Sports Premium money to employ 
sports coaches through Aston Villa and Progressive Sports. All 
children will be able to access some of this throughout the 
school week.  

Would like extra-curricular clubs for Reception, 
which run until 4:15. 

Reception will have an extra-curricular offer, which will begin 
in Autumn 2.  
Further details to follow. 

More after school clubs, particularly sports and 
more competitive sport. 

Aston Villa and Progressive Sports will be running after school 
clubs 3 days per week and during lunchtime from September. 
Teachers will also be running sports clubs. Miss Gough and 
Mrs. Brown will be running ‘competitive sports clubs’ so that 
our children can be involved in local school competitions.  
Further details to follow. 
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More opportunities for parents/carers to be in 
school. 

Held Careers And Ambitions Week, Times Table Rockstars 
Workshop (Y4) and Sports Day in Summer 2022. We will be 
sending out further information about opportunities for you 
to be in school and take part in messy church, showcases of 
children’s work, book sharing and workshops.  
Further details to follow. 

All children have access to the same curriculum 
offer and opportunities.  

Lighthouse provision will no longer be functioning in the same 
way as previously. All children will be taught within their main 
classroom for the duration of the day (Y3 will look slightly 
different). LSAs have been re-deployed to improve support 
and provision in afternoons for all children in school. We now 
have 3 members of staff who will be ELSA (Emotional Literacy 
Support Assistant) trained September 2022. We now have a 
SENDCo Lead from ATLP (Michelle Spires), who has a wealth 
of experience and expertise to support our SEND pupils and 
parents. Mrs. Bee will return in November 2022 and will work 
alongside Mrs. Spires. 

Improve communication about curriculum and 
topics.  

A year group overview will be sent home before September 
2022. There will also be more detailed curriculum overviews 
sent at the start of each half term.  

More support for transition to new year groups. More opportunities for children to meet and find out about 
their new teachers through story times and letters, in addition 
to the transition days.  

 
 

We look forward to talking to you in our parent champion meetings over next academic year, we will also 
send another survey to check in with you in 2023.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support, we really appreciate it. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Mrs Smith and Mrs. Litherland 

 


